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Hi Steve,

I am more than happy to provide a quote for your website which is more standard practice for us rather than a reference on letterhead.

| worked with another company recently and they had a photo of the installation with a quote alongside it. I've attached a photo of your work and I’'m happy for you to use the
following quote:

“I worked with Collinson Contracts in April 2015 on a project to re-fence the basketball court at our School. | worked closely with Steve on the design of the court and we installed
175 meters of 868 mesh panel fencing. This has dramatically improved the visual outlook of our courts and | am pleased to say the project was pain-free! Collinson were
professional, value for money and | would happily use them again for my next fencing project.”

Hope that’s OK for you.

Regards,

Lisa Barker
School Business Manager
West Hatch High School
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